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Memo 
 
To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, and Parochial Vicars 

From: Kathy Conner, Chancellor 

Date: March 29, 2021 

Re: Parish Pastoral Council Convocation Flier 

 

 

Attached is a flier that you can share with your Parish Pastoral Council members to encourage them 

to sign up for the Convocation on Saturday, April 17, 2021 from 10:00am – Noon. 

 

Each Pastor or Parochial Administrator is asked to register themselves and then to share the 

registration link and flier with all their PPC members to register individually: 

https://scd.formstack.com/forms/come_to_the_table_apr2021  

 

While the convocation will occur virtually via live-stream, we hope that many of you will choose to 

invite and gather your Pastoral Council at the parish to view the presentation together.  

 

Please have everyone register by Wednesday, April 7, 2021.  Shortly after this date, we will email 

each registrant material to read prior to the Convocation along with the link to connect to the 

Convocation on April 17th. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the Bishop at 916-733-

0200. 

https://scd.formstack.com/forms/come_to_the_table_apr2021


Parish Pastoral Council Convocation 
on Co-Responsibility, Accountability, 
and Building Strong Councils

Saturday, April 17, 2021 
10:00am – Noon 
Live via Video Conference

Bishop Jaime Soto is convening all Pastors, 
Parochial Administrators, and their Parish 
Pastoral Councils (PPC) for a Convocation.

This Convocation will begin the journey 
toward a more dynamic and intentional 
partnership between clergy and laity.

While the Convocation will occur virtually 
and some members may choose to view 
from home, we encourage Pastors and 
Parochial Administrators to gather their 
entire PPC at the parish to view the 
presentation together.

Clergy and PPC members, please register individually by Wednesday, April 7: 

https://scd.formstack.com/forms/come_to_the_table_apr2021
All registrants will receive supplemental material and the conference link two days prior 
to the Convocation. If you have any questions, contact the Bishop’s Office at 916-733-0200.

YOUR
SEAT IS 
READY

https://scd.formstack.com/forms/come_to_the_table_apr2021

